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Newsletter 11th December 2020
Another lovely week in school as the children countdown to Christmas, learning about Advent and taking time to reflect on all that it means. 
Test and Trace during the Christmas break
School will be closed to all children and staff from 3.05pm on Friday 18th December and therefore the usual emails and telephone will not be in use.  However, to enable NHS Test and Trace, an email has been set up for families to inform if their child has symptoms within 48 hours of being in school and then tests positive. 
If your child tests positive with COVID-19 after developing symptoms within 48 hours of being in school (Friday 18th December at 3.05pm) please inform this email address so that the rest of their bubble can be informed that they need to self-isolate.
The email address for parents to contact should their child test positive after developing symptoms within 48 hours of being in school is:  parentcomms@harworth.snmat.org.uk
This email address will be checked at the end of each working day until 24th December. After this date it will then be checked on Monday 4th January 2021. 

This email address is also to be used on Monday 4th January 2021 to inform of any pupil positive cases that have occurred from Christmas and throughout the New Year.
We are taking part in NHS Test and Trace.

Here are a few dates and usual reminders:
Coronavirus Symptoms:   - Please do not send your child to school or enter the school site if you, your child, or anyone in your house has coronavirus symptoms. Only if symptoms are present please book a test and inform school of the result.  We are taking part in the NHS Test and Trace.       
 The main symptoms of coronavirus are:
· high temperature 
· new, continuous cough 
· loss or change to your sense of smell or taste
Please keep socially distanced whilst on school premises and please keep to your allotted arrival and departure times. Please only one adult per family on the school site. 
Catch it, bin it, kill it - We are following this hygiene advice: sneeze into a tissue and put the tissue into a bin with a lid immediately. Then wash/sanitise hands.
Christmas Parties - We will be celebrating Christmas in the classrooms/bubbles. On their party day children can wear party clothes for the day or a Christmas jumper. Early Year (Little Owls), Year 1 (Elf Owls) and Year 2 (Snowy Owls) may wear a Nativity costume on their party day if they would like to.

The HAPPI (parent group) Group have kindly said that they will provide a food pack for child for their party.

We will take a photograph of your child individually next to the Christmas tree on their party day and send it to you via email. 

Party days are : Monday 14th December Year 4 (Tawny Owls) and Year 5 (Eagle Owls)      

                         Tuesday 15th December Year 1 (Elf Owls) and Year 2 (Snowy Owls)

                          Wednesday 16th December: Foundation Stage (Little Owls)

                          Friday 18th December: Year 3 (Barn Owls) and Year 6 (Wise Owls)

Thursday 17th December is Christmas dinner day. 
Dates:
INSET DAYS: 
Monday 4th January, Friday 12th February and Monday 22nd February are INSET days. 
We break for Christmas on Friday 18th December. 
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Consistently Outstanding 
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